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Submission: I would like to lodge my objection as a ratepayer and pensioner against the SRV increase of 7.5% over the next
seven years.I believe the percentage of 7.5% is way too high and that a 1.5% is a much reasonable amount given the current
economy.

The projects that council is suggesting that will take place over the next 10 years.

The Town Centre rejuvenation I believe is already being done by Local Businesses and Volunteers who put their time and
money in.

Better and Safer Roads this is usually done by State Government grants.

More for the community well they have had plenty of time to tackle some of these projects with very little done with the current
rates fund.

Better Paths and Cycle way I believe we already have plenty of these through out the community

Preserve our Coastline for the Future.

they mention the Little Beach Boat ramp which they have done in the past and have wasted the money with no improvement in
this area.

Regards

B atcpayer.





